Midnite Zoom Safety and Disturbance Policy
Voted May 2023

* The Midnite Group version of the AA Safety Card is to be read at the beginning of all
meetings.
* Members who feel threatened or unsafe should take whatever action necessary for their own
safety and well-being, such as reaching out to MidniteAA, working with law enforcement and/or
seeking professional outside help.
* All speech and visible activity banned below holds for meetings, fellowship, and chat. This
includes, but is not limited to:

* No porn

* No display of alcohol or drug use (prescription or otherwise)

* No threats of violence

* No harassment

* No hate speech

* No unsolicited medical advice

* Video Feed should not include naming, signage, or video violating the above.
* Persons not adhering to the above may be:

* Muted.

* Have their video feed disabled.

* If possible, the Chair or Spiritual Bouncer should explain why they are being muted or

having video feed disabled.

* Repeated offenders will be referred to the Midnite Group for discipline, which may

include being unable to unmute or be on screen during Midnite Zoom meetings.
» The Chair and Spiritual Bouncer are trained to keep the Midnite Zoom Space safe and focused
on recovery. Any reports of abuse of this power and privilege should be reported to the Midnite
AA group.



